
  

  

 

CENTAURUS ENERGY INC. ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR  

Buenos Aires, Argentina, February 19, 2020 - Centaurus Energy Inc. ("Centaurus" or the "Company") 

(TSXV: CTA, OTCQX: CTARF) announces that, effective February 18, 2020, Leonardo Madcur has 

resigned as a director of the Company due to growing business commitments that will no longer 

allow him to dedicate sufficient focus on the activities of Centaurus.  The Company wishes to thank 

Mr. Madcur for his valuable contributions to the Company.    

About Centaurus Energy 

Centaurus is an independent upstream oil and gas company with both conventional and 

unconventional oil and gas operations in Argentina.  The Company’s shares trade on the TSX Venture 

Exchange under the symbol CTA and on the OTCQX under the symbol CTARF. 

For further information please contact:  

Jose David Penafiel 
Chief Executive Officer 
email: info@ctaurus.com 
phone: (403) 262-1901  

 Ezequiel Martinez Ariet 
Chief Financial Officer 
Email: info@ctaurus.com 
Phone: (403) 262-1901  

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in 
the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 
this release.  
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